
 

 

 

CONNECTICUT WORKERS’ COMP UPDATE 
  

 
 
 
The law firm of Strunk Dodge Aiken Zovas (SDAZ) wishes you a happy, healthy, and 
safe New Year for 2023!  We are starting the new year with some exciting news about 
our legal staff: 

We are pleased to announce that Attorney Nancy Berdon has become a partner at 
SDAZ.  Attorney Berdon has been with SDAZ since the law firm was established in 2014 
and has been an integral part in the success of the firm. Attorney Berdon’s direct line is 
860-785-4507 and her email is nberdon@ctworkcomp.com   Please follow this link to 
Attorney Berdon’s bio: 
 
https://www.ctworkcomp.com/attorneys/attorney-nancy-e-berdon/ 
 



 
    Attorney Nancy Berdon 

Attorney Colette Griffin has also joined SDAZ as a partner as of January 1, 2023.  
Attorney Griffin has over thirty years of experience defending employers in workers’ 
compensation claims in Connecticut.  She was the Chair of the Connecticut Bar 
Association’s Workers’ Compensation Section during the Covid Pandemic and, in that 
role, assisted the Workers’ Compensation Commission in Connecticut in keeping the 
system running smoothly.  Attorney Griffin is Board Certified as a Workers’ 
Compensation Specialist by the Connecticut Bar Association. Attorney Griffin also has a 
special interest in animal advocacy and in the past has been the Co-Chair of the CBA 
Animal law Section.  Attorney Griffin’s email is cgriffin@ctworkcomp.com 

 

      Attorney Colette Griffin 

Attorney Ariel MacPherson joined SDAZ as an attorney on January 1, 2023.  Attorney 
MacPherson graduated from the University of Connecticut School of Law in 2013 and 
defends employers and municipalities in workers’ compensation claims in Connecticut.  
Attorney MacPherson’s email is amacpherson@ctworkcomp.com 



 

     Attorney Ariel MacPherson 

Attorney Melissa (Missy) Bailey joined SDAZ as an attorney as of October 2022.  
Attorney Bailey received her Bachelor of Arts degree in political science, Magna Cum 
Laude, from Franklin Pierce University in 2018..  She graduated from Western New 
England University School of Law and passed the Connecticut Bar in 2022.  Missy has 
been with the firm as a legal assistant/law clerk since June 2016 prior to becoming an 
associate in October 2022.  Attorney Bailey represents municipalities and self-insurers as 
well as insured employers before the Connecticut Workers’ Compensation Commission. 
Attorney Bailey’s phone is 860-785-4500 x4527 and email is mbailey@ctworkcomp.com    

  

 Attorney Missy Bailey 



 

OUR ATTORNEYS: 
 
 Lucas D. Strunk, Esq.  860-785-4502 Courtney C. Stabnick, Esq. 860-785-4501 

Jason M. Dodge, Esq. 860-785-4503 Christopher Buccini, Esq. 860-785-4500 x4520 

Richard L. Aiken, Jr., Esq. 860-785-4506 Philip T. Markuszka, Esq. 860-785-4500 x4510 

Anne Kelly Zovas, Esq. 860-785-4505 Christopher J. D’Angelo, Esq. 860-785-4504  

Heather K. Porto, Esq. 860-785-4500 x4514 Ariel R. MacPherson, Esq. 860-785-4500 x4528 

Colette S. Griffin, Esq. 860-785-4500 x4525 Melissa R. Bailey, Esq. 860-785-4500 x4527  

Nancy E. Berdon, Esq.  860-785-4507 Richard T. Stabnick, Esq., Of Counsel  860-785-4500 x4550 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 


